
Have you read our latest newsletter?

IPA just released its latest newsletter, which provides a well-timed summary of the results of
the recent microcredit impact evaluations, as well as information that reminds us that there
are many "impact" questions left to be asked, and answered. 

Check it out, and be sure let us know what you think! 
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https://poverty-action.org/newsletter/April2010
http://www.indiadevelopmentblog.com/2010/04/deja-boo-hoo-have-we-learned-anything.html

